October in summary

We noted in the overview to October that Peter Costello’s comment that the federal government
cannot legislate to prevent corporate collapse, but will legislate to ensure auditor’s independence.
The Editorial in The Australian Financial Review suggests the regulations of the Bill will ensure
that auditors concentrate upon quality control systems. It is further argued this will cultivate a
culture of compliance. We can only wait for the future to see if this occurs.
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